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 It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that for the 

purpose of extension of the term of existing Governing Bodies of the 

colleges which are not in a position to constitute new Governing Bodies 

within stipulated time, the colleges may contact the office of the Director  

of Public Instruction, West Bengal. 

 

 The notification is issued in accordance with the kind order passed 

by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Calcutta University on 08.09.2017 in 

terms of the G.O. No. 493-Edn(CS)/4C-14/2017 dated 05.05.2017, issued 

by the Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal, 

Science & Technology and Biotechnology, C.S. Branch, Bikash Bhavan, 6th 

Floor, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700 091.    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

              Sd/- 

        Inspector of Colleges 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


